
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Swartz, Michael; Acome, Justin
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Aski, Janice
Subject: NELC 5121 and 5126
Date: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 9:54:00 AM

Professor Swartz and Justin,
 
On Tuesday, November 25, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
 reviewed course requests for NELC 5121 and 5126.  I am happy to report that both courses were
 approved.
 
For NELC 5121, the prereq information had been changed on the syllabus though not on the form in
 curriculum.osu.edu--which matters since that is the information that will appear in the course
 catalog. I have changed the information on the form to say that the prereq is “Hebrew 1103, or
 permission of instructor.”
 
Since the courses are 5000-level courses (i.e., also open to graduate students), they will next be
 reviewed by the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee.
 
If you have any questions about this feedback, please feel free to contact Janice Aski (Chair of the
 A&H Panel, cc’d above), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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